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From Moscow to Philadelphia – Three Sisters at Arden Theatre Company 
 

PHILADELPHIA, PA. – The Mid-Atlantic – Russia Business Council is pleased to announce our 

support and invite you to the Arden Theatre Company’s performance of Anton Chekov’s 

masterpiece Three Sisters from March 20 - April 20, 2014. Arden Theatre Company is located at 40 

N. 2
nd

 Street (between Arch and Market) in Philadelphia.  

 

Anton Chekov’s Three Sisters follow the lives of sisters Olga, Masha, and Irina, who live in a 

provincial town in rural Russia with their younger brother, Andre. We receive a glimpse of the lives 

of the siblings, following them through catastrophes and seasonal parties. Director Terrence J. 

Nolen brings this compelling, vibrant story to life. This production features a brand new translation 

of the original Russian text by Curt Columbus, as well as live Russian music from the cast.  

 

Tickets can be purchased online at http://ardentheatre.org/2014/threesisters.html.  

For discounted rates, please enter the code MARBC during registration. For further details 

regarding Three Sisters at the Arden Theatre Company and MARBC discounted tickets, please 

contact Katherine Perry, Group Sales Associate of the Arden Theatre Company by phone: (215) 

922-8900 x 29 and visit the Arden Theatre Company website at www.ardentheatre.org.   

 

 

For information regarding MARBC 20
th
 anniversary events, please contact Val Kogan, President of 

the Mid-Atlantic – Russia Business Council, by phone: (484) 467-7444, e-mail: val@ma-rbc.org, or 

visit the MARBC website at: www.ma-rbc.org.  
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